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Safety Message: Road safety commuting between eclipse and forest locations.  

Prepare, plan and confer with available reference resources on congestion, timelines, hazards 

and closures. Stay cool mentally, emotionally & physically, if things do not go as planned.  
 

 

 PETM trainees Taya Much and Quintan Hecimovich relocated to field 
information booths and welcome stations for local capacity/support. 
Familiarization and set-up were their priorities.  275 miles were traveled, 35 

public contacts and 10 businesses visited. 
 Coordinated and shared Team business outreach accomplishments in 

Crescent, Gilchrist and La Pine with assigned forest prevention staff. 
 Supported Public information booths @ Ray’s Grocery store and the 

FS/BLM Headquarters in Prineville. 

 Briefed Kelsey Aaness and David Hamrick, Community Ambassadors-
Crooked River Grasslands and Michell Gross and Erin Tennesen, Timber 
Pre-Sale crew-Ochoco NF, for community information distribution projects. 

 Contacted 19 Prineville businesses, distributing placemats, tent cards & 
rack cards. During visits, eclipse stickers and bumper stickers were also 

presented as participation gratuities. 
 Contacted Ginny Read and Jeff Bishop in response to the Milli Fire 

Evacuations/Public meeting in Sisters – offering Team support, materials 

and services as needed. Meg conferred with Lisa Machnik, COFMS PIO on 
future opportunities.  

 Updated numerous Team administrative data tools with current 
accomplishments and statistics, in preparation for the final Team Report. 

 Laminated numerous information booth directional signs for all COFMS 

areas. Initiated their posting in the Prineville area and delivery to outlying 
districts.  

 8/18 plans and preparations were made for another day of business visits 

in both Prineville and Madras. 
 Visited the Ochoco NF fire cache to round-up Smokey and his branded 

items for upcoming planned activities at the Madras Information booth. 
 
 


